
Dear MYA Players and Parents,

The Mooresville Youth Athletics coaches and Board of Directors welcomes you for the 
2014 Football and Cheerleading Season.  We appreciate you choosing to join our 
organization and hope you have a great experience.

MYA began as a dream of several coaches to provide an organization based on 
learning , playing and enjoying a sport while instilling high moral standards.  MYA will 
make youth football and cheerleading all-inclusive, by not excluding participants based 
on superficial factors such as weight, financial status or athletic ability.   As part of the 
Mooresviile Recreation Department; the corner stones of MYA will be guaranteed 
participation, limited travel,  low participation fees, limited practice times and quality 
certified coaches. 

We invite you to get involved in this new organization.  Much help is needed as 
coaches, team moms and dads, fundraisers, concession workers, and much more.  We 
invite you to attend a board meeting and get involved.  The next Board meeting time 
and location will be advertised on the website.  Everyone is invited!

The Mooresville Community has a proud tradition for Youth Athletics.  We want to add to 
that tradition in a positive way.  Please let us know if we can be of assistance or answer 
any questions.

Thanks for helping make MYA a reality.
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